
 Lakewood High School    Trip to NYC 1-11-2018 

On January 11, 2018 Lakewood High School travelled to New York City to visit the 9/11 
Memorial and Museum. The trip was made possible through funds donated by the Peter and 
Luise Hager Foundation. Approximately 40 students plus chaperones were in attendance. 
Students were selected for the trip based on combined criteria consisting of attendance, good 
behavior and academic standing. 

Upon our arrival at the museum each student was assigned to a chaperone to begin the tour. 
The excitement for the visit was palpable and, although sobering, the amount of data, visual 
information, audiotape, and artifacts was riveting. Our students were engrossed for several 
hours. 

To say the least, this experience was instrumental in making this tragic event in world history 
“real” to them.  An event from the history books instantly became tangible. 

After the tour students were treated to pizza. Finally, students took a walk through Times 
Square. Many of our students had never been there, either. They were awestruck. Many 
photos, stories and memories were made.  One of the best by-products is that word travels, and 
more students are interested in being eligible for the next trip. 



 



















































 


